
 

 

 

 
 

December 11, 2024 
 

To, 
The General Manager, 
Department of Corporate Services, 
BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400001 
Company Code No.: 543972 

To, 
The Listing Department. 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G 
Bandra Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
Trading Symbol: AEROFLEX 

 

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
Subject : Intimation of Board Meeting under Regulation 29(1) of Securities and Exchange 

Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015 and notice of closure of trading window under Regulation 9 of the Securities 
and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015. 

 

 

 
We wish to inform you that pursuant to Regulation 29 and other applicable provisions of the Securities and 
Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing 
Regulations”), a meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company will be held on Saturday, December 
14, 2024 at 11:00 a.m., inter alia, to transact the following businesses: 
 

1. To consider and evaluate a proposal for raising of funds, in one or more tranches, through 
permissible mode(s) and / or combination(s) thereof as may be considered appropriate, by way of 
issuance of any instruments or securities, through private placement, preferential issue, rights issue, 
qualified institutions placement or such other methods or combinations thereof as may be decided 
by the Board, subject to such approvals as may be required. 
 

2. Any other business with the permission of the Chair. 
 

 
Further, pursuant to the provisions of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider 
Trading) Regulations, 2015 and the Company’s code of Conduct for Prevention of Insider Trading, the 
trading window for dealing with securities of the Company will be closed from the date of this intimation 
till Monday, December 16, 2024, for the Directors and Specified Persons as defined in the Code and the 
same has been informed to them. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
The Board would also consider convening an extraordinary general meeting to seek approval of the 
shareholders in respect of the aforesaid proposal for fund raising, as required. 
 
Kindly take the same on your records. 
 

Thanking you, 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

For AEROFLEX INDUSTRIES LIMITED 

 

 

 

 
Mustafa Abid Kachwala 
Whole-time director & CFO 
DIN: 03124453 


		2024-12-11T18:23:10+0530
	MUSTAFA ABID KACHWALA




